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Senate Bill 1480 passed in Springfield and is currently being reviewed by the
Governor. The bill will require most employers to obtain and “Equal Pay
Certificate” as well as require employers with over 100 employees to file
information with the state of Illinois similar to what is required to be reported to
the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission in the EEO-1 Report.

Join Jeff Risch for this timely webcast as he helps employers navigate through the
new mandates, identifying exactly what employers need to know and implement.


